
 
 
NLU Delhi is hosting the second India Qualifying Rounds of the International Criminal 
Court (ICC) Moot Court Competition from March 17th to March 19th, 2017.  The Indian 
Qualifying Rounds will see participation of more than 25 teams from law universities across 
India, and 3 finalist team will proceed to international rounds which is held annually at The 
Hague, Netherlands. 
  
NLU Delhi is extremely glad to partner with the Organizing Committee of the ICC Moot Court 
Competition and the Grotius Centre for International Legal Studies at Leiden University to 
organize the National Rounds. The ICC Moot encourages students to study the working of the 
International Criminal Court, which becomes extremely pertinent in the current global context. 
  
Indian teams have done extremely well at the international rounds, consistently reaching the 
finals every year along with winning the moot in 2014. 
 
The 2017 ICC Moot problem deals with the issues of genocide, exclusion of criminal 
responsibility of involuntary child soldiers and the competence to accept the ICC’s jurisdiction. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in New Delhi next year for the National Rounds, and we 
hope you keep India’s flag flying at Den Haag. 

 

Online Registration 

https://www.digialm.com/EForms/configuredHtml/511/50084/application.html

